
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
May 12, 2021 
 

To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 

Member Weekly Update - Edition #17 
 

At this time, there is currently no new information to relay to the membership. 
 
CATCA understands how difficult the situation is right now for many of our members. Should 
you require assistance, your RVP and Branch Chairs are available to you. EAP services are always 
accessible to provide support; click here or here.   
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Doug Best     Scott Loder 
President     Executive Vice President 

https://www.catca.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/12/EAP-Brochure_English-and-French.pdf
https://www.workhealthlife.com/

